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Republicans Protect New Hampshire Election Integrity  
 

Concord, NH – Senator James Gray (R-Rochester) released the following statement on the 
rejection of Senate Bill 220: 
 
“New Hampshire boasts one of the highest voter participations in the country, and that’s because we’ve 
rejected policies that would weaken our voting system, such as SB220,” stated James Gray  
 
“Our election laws are designed to ensure free and fair elections. SB220 would undoubtedly weaken 
those laws. By voting down this bill, Senate Republicans stood up for voters across the Granite State.”  
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